
Stour Valley Community School 

12 June 2020  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope that this email finds you well.  

My communication is fairly short this week, with the main focus being checking that your child is now 
accessing and completing all their schoolwork through Microsoft Teams. 

If there are any problems, please do not hesitate to contact itsupport@stourvalley.org or email your child’s 
tutor.  

Teachers are available and will respond to queries via Teams and email during school hours.  Our reception is 
also open during school hours for any queries on 01787 279342. 
  
With kind regards 
  
Rachel Kelly 
Headteacher 
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